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AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY/AFFIRMATIVE ACTION EMPLOYER 

 

 

April 25, 2018 

 

TO:  Directors, Exceptional Children Programs  

         Lead Administrators, Charter Schools 

 

FROM:  William J. Hussey, Director WJH 

               Exceptional Children Division 

 

RE:   PRC 118 Funds to Support Autism Teams 

 

The Exceptional Children (EC) Division allocates PRC 118 funds to support Autism Coaching Teams. 

These funds are allocated to strengthen instruction and services for students with Autism Spectrum 

Disorder. LEAs that received these funds for the 2017-2018 school year need to submit data regarding 

progress made on the Strategic Plan Goal Report annually.  

 

Strategic Plan Goal Report Form for LEAs/Charter Schools Currently Receiving Funding 

CLICK HERE to submit the Strategic Plan Goal Report. All submissions must be 

completed using the link above by May 31, 2018.  Once submitted, you will receive an email confirming 

your submission and summarizing your completed form. 

 

Autism PRC 118 Funding for 2018-2019 

As mentioned in the Funding Through PRC 118 for Related Service Retention & Autism Coaching Teams 

memo distributed on December 5, 2017, there will be changes to allocation of funds for 2018-2019. 

Further details regarding the changes will be communicated in a future memo. 

 

If you have any questions or need additional information, please email the Autism team at 

ncauteam@gmail.com.  
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https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSddngcgwp3IxnXWoTtb1H9Z6pvLlZnLqV70odPneW3IJgb0nw/viewform
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